
WISCONSIN ASSOCIATION OF FAMILY AND CONSUMER SCIENCES 
Travelship Award for National AAFCS Conference 

Application Form 

The purpose of this travelship is to encourage and support student and professional attendance at the 
American Association of Family and Consumer Sciences (AAFCS) Annual Conference.  Up to three 
$300 awards for students and up to three $500 awards for professionals will be provided toward 
expenses not reimbursed from other sources and toward normal expenses such as registration, 
lodging, and travel (specifically not for food with the exception of “Ticketed Meal Functions” 
associated with the conference.)  You must be a current AAFCS member to be eligible for these 
travelships and preference will be given to first time attendees and/or those in the early years of their 
professional careers.  Each awardee may receive this travelship only once.  Awardees are expected to 
present at the WAFCS Annual Conference or submit an article for the WAFCS Newsletter. 

Before beginning, it is suggested you save this form file to your desktop first
affording you the opportunity of completion off line.

 Professional       Number of years in the profession Applying as a Student 

Name: 
Address:
School (if student or teacher): 
Year in school (if student): 
Phone Number: 
E-mail Address:
AAFCS/WAFCS Membership Number:

Briefly answer the following questions: 

2. Explain why you want to attend the national conference.

1. How have you contributed to the student/state/national AAFCS organization?

Updated 02/2024



E-MAIL FORM TO THE ABOVE ADDRESS BY:  April 1 by 3:00pm
You will be notified by email no later than April 8 as the deadline for Early Bird (reduced) 
conference registration is typically April 15.  Receipts for conference expenses (up to $300 or 
$500) will need to be mailed to Cindy Quilling, WAFCS Executive Director, at the above 
address no later than July 15 along with a completed Travelship Reimbursement Form found 
on the WAFCS website aafcs.org/wafcs/home . 

3. How do you plan to share the knowledge that you gained by attending the national conference.

4. Are you receiving financial support from other sources?  If so, approximately how much?

Adviser’s Recommendation: 
 Students, please have your adviser e-mail letter of recommendation to the 
following e-mail address, cindyquilling.wafcs@gmail.com

Cindy Quilling
WAFCS Executive Director 
E6006 US Highway 12 
Menomonie, WI 54751-5572 
cindyquilling.wafcs@gmail.com
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